DATE: October 7, 1997
TO: Mr. Richard Lewis, Registrar UTMB
S~

FROM: William Thornton, M.D., Clinical Professor _#%. —« ~

SUBJECT:  Senior Cardiology Elective

Apropos our phone conversation it is not practical to give the above elective with less
than four students and the elective will not be given this session October 13 through
November 7, but will be offered November and December.

We are trying to reach all affected students by phone.

Thank you for your help.

Cc Dr. Marschall Runge
Toni Hickerson
Nancy Swisher
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